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June 27, 2025 
 
Ms. Jocelyn Carter 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203      By Electronic Mail 
 
RE:   Coyote Ridge – M-2000-052 
 Technical Revision – Change to Intermittent Status 
 
Dear Ms. Carter: 
 
Rocky Mountain Materials & Asphalt, Inc. submits the attached Technical Revision Application for 
Intermittent Status for permit M-2000-052. 
 
Mining activities occur each year at this site, typically from October to December, but for limited time 
periods of less than 180 total days each year.   Material is removed from this site and taken to a 
neighboring operation for processing and sale.  Since mining activity occurs each year, Intermittent Status 
is appropriate for this permit.   
 
No changes to the mining plan, reclamation plan or affected area result from this revision.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Phillip J. Courtney 
Land Manager 
 
 
 


